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Claire Byers

From: Curt Staab <cstaab28@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 10:29 AM

To: Trisha Fowler Arcuri

Cc: Claire Byers; Curt Staab

Subject: Appeal

CAUTION! This is an EXTERNAL email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the SENDER and know the content is safe.  

 

Hi Trisha 

 

I would like to formally appeal an application for Mural that was denied on June 20th, 2025.  Spicybros 

Chicken LLC d.b.a. Dave's Hot Chicken  

Would like to appear before the city council to state my case regarding the denial. The denial states that 

application does not meet section F - Designs Standards - Item #4 "the proposed mural is well integrated 

with the building's facade and other elements of the property and enhances the architecture or 

aesthetics of a building or wall." 

 

I would like to explain my case why Item #4 should be reviewed by the City Council.   

• Examples of other murals in the same shopping center 

• Examples of other branding elements in same shopping center 

• Discussion points by Artist's listed on the City of Lee's Summit website regarding mural 

application in City of Lee's Summit 

• City did not propose any alteration options or suggestion on what would meet section F - Line 

item #4.  

I look forward to your response.   

 

Sincerely 

Curt Staab 

 

 

 

Curt Staab 

Spicybros Chicken LLC 

cstaab28@gmail.com 

402.430.4676 

 


